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Mr. /Ms. President,

Kenya commends Italy for her continued commitment to improving the human rights situation in Italy. We note that considerable financial and human resources continue to be provided by the Government in this regard. Significant progress has also been made in implementing – 74 out of 78 – recommendations accepted at the last review in 2009. 
Kenya however, notes that during the last review Italy had accepted a recommendation to establish a national human rights institution in accordance with the Paris Principles. It would be of interest to hear about any progress in this direction. Kenya recommends that Italy moves quickly to establish a National Human Rights Institution in full compliance with the Paris Principles.
We acknowledge the difficulties and challenges that Italy faces in the handling of arriving migrants and asylum seekers given the magnitude of the migration phenomenon in the region.  We believe that treatment and reception of such persons can be improved. Kenya recommends that Italy fully aligns its migration and asylum policy in accordance of international law. 
I thank you.
